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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
June 5, 1990 

 
MINUTE NO. 15 

June 5, 1990 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

1. PRESENT:  Mr. Van Mulligen in the Chair and the following Members: Anguish, Britton, Hopfner, Muller, Lyons, and 
Swan 

 
 Officials 
 
 Provincial Auditor’s Office 
 
 Fred Wendel, Acting Provincial Auditor 
 Brian Atkinson, Acting Assistant Provincial Auditor 
  
 Comptroller’s Office 
 
 G. Kraus, Comptroller 
 T. Paton, Director, Financial Management Branch 
  
2. The Committee resumed consideration of the Report of the Provincial Auditor for the year ended March 31, 1989. 
 
3. The Committee proceeded to the consideration of Chapter 2 — Accountability Process of the Provincial Auditor’s Report for 

the year ended March 31, 1989. 
 
4. The Provincial Auditor answered questions. 
 
5. And a point of order having been raised that the question of Mr. Anguish respecting the name of the companies which formed 

Westbridge was not within the context of the year under review. 
 
6. The Chairman ruled that Chapter 2 of the Provincial Auditor’s Report cited Westbridge as an example of corporations created 

under The Business Corporations Act and that Mr. Anguish’s line of questioning was in order insofar as the questioning did not 
delve into the operations of Westbridge. 

 
7. And questioning continuing. 
 
8. At 9:50 a.m. the Committee adjourned until Thursday, June 7, 1990 at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Agenda: 
 

Consideration of Chapter 2 of the 1988-89 Provincial Auditor’s Report continuing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMMITTEE CLERK                    CHAIRMAN 
Robert Vaive                       H.H. Van Mulligen 


